From:
To: SizewellC

Subject: Sizewell impact on Southwold Craftco

Date: 23 June 2021 16:24:48

Dear Planning Inspectorate

As the joint owner of Great Eastern Craft Cooperative Ltd in Southwold I am extremely worried about the proposed building of Sizewell C and D and the impact it will have on our shop. We rely on holiday visitors coming to the town and according to reputable sources visitor numbers will decline drastically. The predicted tourism spend will be down by £40 million and rush hour traffic increased by 50%

Please rethink the proposals Yours Sincerely, Janet Watson